
SRHS NEWS 

How to read PS    

Q1 is the mark from Sept 4 to report card. Q2 is 

the mark from report card to present. S1 is the 

overall mark currently in the course and not 

simply the average of Q1 and Q2. Absences and 

tardies are also listed for each course for both the 

“in school” days and “at home” learning days. 

Please reach out if you need clarification. 

 Sussex Regional High 

School strives to support 

and educate the whole 

learner by creating a 

positive, inclusive 

environment where each 

person is accountable, 

respectful, involved and 

proud of their school 

community  

December 8, 2020 

Assessment Week January 22 –29 
Sonics will be completing final projects, tests, interviews, presentations and 

exams within this time. The tentative schedule is as follows with assess-

ments written at 8:45 a.m. and 12:30 p.m.: 

 

Last name A– K           Last name L-Z 

Monday, Jan  25 Period 1 & 2    Friday, Jan 22 Period 1 

Wednesday, Jan 27 Period 3 & 4  Tuesday, Jan 26 Period 2 & 3 

Friday, January 29 Period 5     Thursday, January 28 Period 4 & 5 

Staying Connected 
Communication with our Sonics and their 

families is critical as we work together to 

provide the best education for our students. 

An opportunity for feedback from our 

students and parents will be given by a link to 

a survey. To stay best informed, we would 

encourage accessing the Parent PowerSchool 

Portal for current attendance and marks, 

reading the SRHS newsletter and frequently 

referencing our SRHS webpage.  

SRHS webpage address                   sussexhigh.nbed.nb.ca   

Upcoming 

Dates 

December 9 & 10  

Culinary Tech 120 will 

be offering a free Tur-

key Dinner at noon. 

December 15 & 16   

Gr 12s G3 will have 

Milk & Cookies plus 

Grads will be writing 

letters to Soldiers not 

getting home for the 

holidays. 

Dec 17 & 18            

G3 classes will have a 

brunch provided will 

the enjoy a Virtual As-

sembly  

December 18 Last day 

of 2020  

January 4 First day of 

2021 

 

SRHS Sonics PE Leadership Project                  

Our Sonics have lots for which to be grateful. 

Example of Student PS 

A BIG THANK YOU to all of our Sonics for wearing their mask, washing 

their hands and keeping 2m distancing. Wishing you and your family a safe 

and restful break as our Sonics are at home with you, their families. We 

will be excited to see all of our Sonics in the New Year…. Happy 2021 to 

each of you! 


